
 

 

 

 

 

 
January/ February 2018 
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 
 We are excited to send out our first report for this new year. Our year has gotten 
off to a great start, and we have been busy with a steady stream of meetings! We have 
been able to present the ministry in Virginia, Tennessee, North and South Carolina. Since 
our last prayer letter, the Lord has led several additional churches to partner with us, and 
we are currently at 11% committed support. Our meetings calendar is continuing to fill up 
for the year, and we are very thankful for the doors that the Lord is opening. We pray that 
we never take for granted the opportunity to share our call to Bolivia.  
 As we began this new year, we stepped out in faith, knowing it was God’s 
timing for us to begin deputation full time. Over the past few weeks, it has been amazing 
to watch God provide for every need. We can see that He is using this in our lives to 
increase our faith, and to help us learn to lean on Him. He truly is a good Father that can 
be trusted to keep His promise to provide all our needs! 
 We are very thankful that although we have encountered a lot of sickness in 
many of the churches we have visited, God has kept us from any illness so far. Please keep 
us in your prayers as we continue to travel and share our call to Bolivia. As we look towards 
this coming year, we are excited to see how God will work! 
  
Answered Prayer and Praises: Prayer Requests: 
Several new supporting churches Open doors for meetings in 2018 
Financial needs met Continued good health and safety 
Good health for our family  Additional supporters  
 
Your Servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 


